
 

Telephone number:  

Email @cambridgeshire.gov.uk 
 

 Education Inclusion Family Advisor Newsletter 
July 2023 

Activity Idea - Rainbow fruit skewers 

 

Full of colour and nothing but fresh fruit, 

these vitamin-packed skewers lend 

lunchboxes a bit of rainbow cheer. Children 

like helping assemble them, and you can 

vary the colours and fruit varieties. 

Top tips to stay cool this summer 

 

 

 

Summer Support 
During the Summer holidays, the EIFA team will be available 

to offer support.  

We have Drop-in sessions that you can attend to talk to 

someone about your child/children.  

https://forms.office.com/e/yLmDMyR6En 
 

 (Drop ins) 

 

We will also be running a selected set of workshops which 

you can attend. 

https://forms.office.com/e/fmxZTzB3yy 

  (Workshops) 

 
Please use the links/QR codes above to book your place. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Does your child have, or potentially have, an additional need or disability?  Pinpoint (www.pinpoint-

cambs.org.uk) have lots of information, advice and tips.  For Cambridgeshire’s Local Offer go to 

www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/residents/children-and-families/local-offer 

A Message from Me 
 
Hello, my name is Leanne and I am your Education 
Inclusion Family Advisor. We are linked to Primary 
Schools and are available to provide information, 
support and signposting for parents/carers/families. 
 
To book an appointment please follow the link 
https://forms.office.com/r/a0B7jLL23i  
 

 

https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/recipes/rainbow-fruit-skewers
https://forms.office.com/e/yLmDMyR6En
https://forms.office.com/e/fmxZTzB3yy
https://forms.office.com/r/a0B7jLL23i

